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Dear Investor, 

As the newly appointed CEO and Managing Director of Magellan Financial Group Limited 
(“Magellan”) I was keen to take this opportunity to introduce myself and communicate directly 
with you, our valued clients.  

As you are undoubtedly aware, the past year has been a challenging period for Magellan, with the 
business undergoing meaningful change.  Happily, my early observations of our team are of a 
resilient and committed group of professionals who remain focused on delivering for our clients. 

In my prior role as Deputy Chief Investment Officer, Public Markets at the Future Fund, the focus 
was on investing for the long term and for the benefit of future generations of Australians.  This is 
highly aligned to Magellan, where protecting and growing the wealth of our clients remains the 
number one priority.   

The current investment landscape is a challenging one, with elevated uncertainty and central bank 
monetary tightening dominating discourse.  I am looking forward to contributing some of my own 
perspectives to the considerable depth of knowledge and experience of our investment team as 
we navigate this evolving environment.  We know that if we invest carefully and wisely for the long 
term, our clients will benefit in the years ahead. 

For insights as to how we are thinking about the current investment landscape, I would encourage 
you to read Magellan’s annual e-magazine “InReview 2022” which has recently been published.  
InReview 2022 contains articles and videos from the heads of our Global Equities, Global Listed 
Infrastructure and Sustainable strategies, as well as an interview with former US Defense Secretary 
Leon Panetta, who provides insights on recent global political developments. You can access 
InReview 2022 and Magellan’s Annual Fund reports via the link below. 

Thank you for entrusting Magellan with your savings. We take this responsibility seriously and I 
look forward to playing a key stewardship role at Magellan. Should you have any questions in 
relation to this year’s annual investor statement, I would encourage you to get in touch with our 
team or your adviser who are here to help you. 

Kind regards, 
 
David George 
CEO & Managing Director 
Magellan Financial Group 
 
 
 
 
 

Information to help you understand your Magellan 2022 AMMA statement and assist you in completing your 
2021/22 tax return can be downloaded here: https://bit.ly/MFG-AMMA 
 


